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MEMORANDUM

Februarv 17‘ 2025

TO: Mark Berman. City Attorney

CC: James Saunders. Assistant City Attornev
Michelle Mack. Paralegal
Amy Schmidt. Contract Specialist

FROM: Femand Thony. GO Bond Director

Please prepare a Resolution to approve and execute Change order No.2 t0 the construction
manager at—risk manager contract (CMAR) between and Burkhardt Construction, Inc. (BCI).
The Citv entered into an original contract with BCI Via ordinance 2019—1 9 then w hich was later
amended by Ordinance 2022—37 for the sum of $3. 281404.39 to perform various streetscape
improvements on SR AIA - Ph 1 from Sunset lane to Atlantic Boulevard. This agreement is
required for the City of Pompano Beach (City) to add five (5) solar powered in—road midblock
crosswalk lighting assemblies (pedestrian lighted crosswalks) south of Atlantic Boulevard to
complete the project (see attached Location Map). The firm is expected to provide these services
for the lump sum of $597.139.42 and staff has ascertained that this is the best value since the
lighting systems are specific and are procured under a FDOT state approved contract with clear

pre-established product pricing.

SRAIA Improvements Phase l incorporates various improvements such as utilities
undergrounding to improve resiliency of the electrical distribution grid and these new lighted
crosswalks to enhance safety for vehicular and pedestrian traffic along the corridor.

Staff would like to have an agenda item ready for the May 13. 2025. City Commission meeting
in order to expedite procurement and installation of these devices prior to completion of the

project. Your assistance is appreciated.
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